
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     January 24, to January 30, 2021 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 209 calls for service.  

 

Weapons possession 

On 1-25-21 at 1:21AM, officers in the 00 block of W. Sierra Madre Bl. issued a 

citation for no lightening equipment on a subject’s bicycle. Following the interview and 

a consent to search, a machete was found in the subject’s duffle bag. The subject was 

arrested for carrying a concealed weapon. 

Case to DA’s office 

 

Theft of a vehicle 

Officers on patrol at 1:40AM on 1-26-21 observed that a vehicle in the 200 block of 

E. Sierra Madre Bl. had its truck/hatch open.  The owner of the vehicle was notified 

and saw that unknown person(s) entered the vehicle, rummaged through the glove 

box and stole a sub-woofer that was in the rear of the vehicle. 

Case to Detectives 

 

Drug Possession 

Officers conducted a traffic stop of a vehicle with multiple vehicle code infractions on 

1-27-21 at 12:26AM on S. Baldwin Ave.  Officers found 3 male subjects in possession 

of a large amount of Marijuana, drug paraphernalia and with one of the subjects with 

warrants from another agency.  The subjects were cited and the vehicle was 

impounded. 

Cast to DA’s office 

 

Thefts from a Vehicle 

On 01-28-2021, officers responded to the100 block of E. Highland Ave. in regard to 

a vehicle burglary report. Sometime between 1-27-21 at 7:30PM and 1-28-21 at 

8:00AM, the vehicle was parked in the carport in the rear of the apartment complex. 

The suspect(s) shattered the passenger side front window to gain access and took a 

purse that contained the victim’s driver's license and other personal items.  

 

On 01-28-2021 at 4:55PM, officers responded to the lobby of the police station 

regarding a theft report. The resident in the 200 block of San Gabriel Ct. stated that 

she discovered the glove compartment in her car had been ransacked and her wallet 

containing her Driver's license and other personal items were taken from her car. 

Cases to Detectives 



Possible Hit and Run 

Officers responded to the 200 block of W. Montecito Ave. for a report of a possible 

hit and run accident.  The owner of the vehicle reported that the damage to the rear 

driver’s side door occurred earlier on 1-29-21. 

Case to Detectives 


